
Annex A 
 

Example Referred to in Paragraph 18 of the Report 
 

 

The No motor vehicle sign is 
required by the traffic regulation 
order that prevent the use of 
the road in front of the Minster 
by cars and motorcycles. 
Although the bollards do 
effectively prevent use of the 
road by cars and larger 
vehicles, without the sign in 
place it would be quite legal for 
powered two wheel vehicles to 
use this route. 
 
The Pedestrian zone ends sign 
on the reverse of the above 
sign can be removed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sign assemblies such as this 
come in two sizes to allow the 
correct regulation signs at 450 
and 600mm diameter. The 
height can be varied according 
to site circumstances and the 
finish is normally either black or 
stainless steel. A lighting unit 
can also be mounted in the 
pavement if necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


